
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

MAY 19, 1992, 10:30 A.M. 

CONFERENCE ROOM A 

The Police Pension Board 	met on 	May 19, 1992, at 10:30 a.m. in 
Conference Room A at City Hall. 	Those present were Sgt. Gary 
Richardson, Administrative Services Director 	Ron Lappi, Personnel 
Manager Claudia Hazelhurst, and Acting City Clerk Teddy Martinez. 

The meeting was called to order by Ron Lappi. 

Claudia Hazelhurst presented the Letter of Retirement from Lt. Harvey 
Gorby, effective June 1, 1992. Upon motion by Gary Richardson, 
seconded by Ron Lappi and carried, the Letter of Retirement from Lt. 
Harvey Gorby was accepted. 

Claudia gave an update on the computation of limited rank escalation 
for those employees retiring under the 25 years of service option. 
This could affect 4 to 6 of the current and future Police retirees by 
reducing the amount of their pension subject to full rank and 
increasing the portion subject to limited rank. More discussion will 
take place with FPPA, Don Mazanec, who was the consultant on the rank 
escalation buy-out project. Another meeting will be called for a 
decision on this matter. 

Upon motion by Gary Richardson, seconded by Ron Lappi and carried, the 
meeting was adjourned. 

Theresa F. Martinez, CMC 
Acting City Clerk 



March 27, 1992 

City of Grand Junction 
Police Pension Board 
250 North 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Co. 81501 

Sirs: 

Re: Retirement 
Harvey L. Gorby 
Police Lieutenant 

Pursuant to my letter of resignation from the City of Grand 
Junction Police Department for retirement purposes, this is to 
advise I plan to start such retirement on June 2, 1992, based upon 
length of service. As of this date I will have over 29 years, of 
service as a police officer with the City of Grand Junction. 
Documentation for my length of service is on file with the City's 
Personnel Department. 

Therefore, 	it is respectfully requested such action as is 
appropriate, in accordance with the statutes applicable to the 
"old hire" Police Pension Plan, be taken to authorize the payment 
of pension funds by the Colorado Fire and Police Pension 
Association in my behalf. 

Yours truly, 

Harvey L. Gorby 
Police Lieutenant 

CC: Chief of Police 
Personnel 
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